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In order to carry out works to remove a crane at the Tradewinds Development, the 
following traffic arrangements will be put in place from 08.00 hrs on Saturday 5 July 2008 
until 17.00 hrs on Sunday 6 July 2008. 
 
Bayside road from the junction of Glacis Road to the Marina Bay Car Park will be closed 
off to both vehicular traffic and pedestrians. 
 
Access for pedestrians will be through the new development.   Appropriate signage will be 
in place for the guidance of pedestrians. 
 
Bayside road from the Junction of the Marina Bay Car Park to the northern junction of 
Glacis Estate will be converted into a two-way system whilst works are in progress.   
Access to the Bayside Sports Complex, the Marina and Bayside School will be via the 
Sundial Roundabout.   Appropriate signage for the guidance of drivers will be in place in 
the vicinity of the works. 
 
The Government regrets any inconvenience to the general public which these works may 
cause  them. 
 
 
 
 
 


